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by Leslie's pigtails; Ron, who dares
to try the cafeteria's mushroom
surprise; and all the others who help
turn a day at Wayside School into one
madcap adventure after another.
Country Matters Michael Korda
2009-03-17 “Dreaming of moving to the
country? First, read Michael Korda’s
engaging memoir. City types will find
laughter, profit, and fair warning in
Country Matters.” —Washington Post
With his inimitable sense of humor
and storytelling talent, New York
Times bestselling author Michael
Korda brings us this charming,
hilarious, self-deprecating memoir of
a city couple's new life in the
country. At once entertaining, canny,
and moving, Country Matters does for
Dutchess County, New York, what Under
the Tuscan Sun did for Tuscany. This
witty memoir, replete with Korda's
own line drawings, reads like a
novel, as it chronicles the author's
transformation from city slicker to
full-time country gentleman, complete
with tractors, horses, and a leaking
roof. When he decides to take up
residence in an eighteenth-century
farmhouse in Dutchess County, ninety
miles north of New York City, Korda
discovers what country life is really
like: Owning pigs, more than owning
horses, even more than owning the
actual house, firmly anchored the
Kordas as residents in the eyes of
their Pleasant Valley neighbors. You
may own your land, but without
concertina barbed wire, or the 82nd
Airborne on patrol, it's impossible
to keep people off it! It's possible
to line up major household repairs

Smells Like Treasure Suzanne Selfors
2011-05-10 When Homer Pudding
receives a mysterious note emblazoned
with the letters L.O.S.T., he knows
the moment he has been waiting for
has arrived. It is time to meet the
society of Legends, Objects, Secrets,
and Treasures, take his Uncle's
place, and become a true adventurer.
With his best friend, Dog, at his
side, everything seems to be going as
planned...until an unexpected
opponent challenges Homer's spot, and
they are tasked with a dangerous
quest. Only the one who can solve the
clues and reach the treasure first
will be given membership. Homer is
counting on Dog's hidden ability to
smell treasure to help him along the
way -- but someone is trying to
hinder his quest and keep him out of
L.O.S.T. And who is plotting to steal
Dog? From the sleepy goat fields of
Milkydale to fantastical mansions and
hidden islands, Dog and Homer are off
on another page-turning adventure!
Wayside School is Falling Down Louis
Sachar 2010-11-01 'Watch closely,'
said Mrs Jewls. 'You can learn much
faster using a computer instead of
paper and pencil.' Then she pushed
the computer out of the window. The
children all watched it fall thirty
floors. 'See?' said Mrs Jewls.
'That's gravity . . .' That's the way
things happen at Wayside School.
There are twenty-nine kids in Mrs
Jewls' class and this book is about
all of them: there is Todd, who is in
trouble every day, until he gets a
magic dog; Paul, whose life is saved
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over a tuna melt sandwich. The locals
are not particularly quick to accept
these outsiders, and the couple's
earliest interactions with their new
neighbors provide constant
entertainment, particularly when the
Kordas discover that hunting season
is a year-round event—right on their
own land! From their closest
neighbors, mostly dairy farmers, to
their unforgettable caretaker Harold
Roe—whose motto regarding the local
flora is "Whack it all back! "—the
residents of Pleasant Valley
eventually come to realize that the
Kordas are more than mere weekenders.
Sure to have readers in stitches,
this is a book that has universal
appeal for all who have ever dreamed
of owning that perfect little place
to escape to up in the country, or,
more boldly, have done it.
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle Betty MacDonald
1994-06-03 Everyone loves Mrs.
Piggle-Wiggle Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle
lives in an upside-down house ans
smells like cookies. She was even
married to a pirate once. Most of
all, she knows everything about
children. She can cure them of any
ailment. Patsy hates baths. Hubert
never puts anything away. Allen eats
v-e-r-y slowly. Mrs Piggle-Wiggle has
a treatment for all of them. The
incomparable Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle loves
children good or bad and never scolds
but has positive cures for AnswerBackers, Never-Want-to-Go-to-Bedders,
and other boys and girls with strange
habits. '[Now] in paperback . . . for
a new generation of children to
enjoy.' -- San Francisco Examiner
Chronicle.
Hello, Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle Betty
MacDonald 1994-06-03 The incomparable
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle loves children
good or bad and never scolds but has
positive cures for Answer-Backers,
Never-Want-to-Go-to-Bedders, and
other boys and girls with strange
habits. ‘[Now] in paperback . . . for
a new generation of children to
enjoy.’ —San Francisco Examiner
Chronicle.
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle's Farm 1985-08-09
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle is back with
special cures for the not truthful,
the pet forgetter, the fraidy-cat,
the destructive child, and the child
hello-mrs-piggle-wiggle-betty-macdonald

who continually says, "I can't find
it".
Happy Birthday, Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle
Betty MacDonald 2008-09-30 Mrs.
Piggle-Wiggle is back with a brandnew bundle of wonderfully magical
cures for any bad habit—from watching
too much TV, to picky eating, to fear
of trying new things. And while Mrs.
Piggle-Wiggle is working her magic,
the children are working some of
their own, planning a boisterous
birthday bash for everyone's favorite
problem solver!
Who's Hiding (Sesame Street) Naomi
Kleinberg 2017-07 Lift the flaps to
see who's hiding under the table,
under the pillows, behind the
counter.
Anybody Can Do Anything Betty Bard
MacDonald 2000-07-01 A humourous
celebration of family life during the
Depression. R/R demand. CS copy in
very poor condition.
Onions in the Stew Betty Bard
MacDonald 1956 The bestselling author
of the American humor classic The Egg
and I continues the adventure with
this collection of tales about life
on the fringe of the Western
wilderness. Writing in the 1950s,
Betty MacDonald, sophisticated and
urbane, captivated readers with her
observations about raising a family
on an island in Puget Sound. As
usual, humorist MacDonald is her own
favorite target. She manages to get
herself into scrapes with washing
machines set adrift in rowboats, used
cars, and a $25 Turkey Squasher. And
then there's the scariest aspect of
island life -- teenaged children.
Cat Chaser Elmore Leonard 2009-10-13
“Cat Chaser is just what one would
expect from Elmore Leonard—quirky,
peopled with oddball characters…and
more twists and turns than a roller
coaster.” —Cleveland Plain Dealer “A
superior example of gritty writing
and violent action.” —New York Times
There are numerous reasons why Grand
Master Elmore Leonard is considered
“the coolest, hottest thriller writer
in America” (Chicago Tribune) and
“the greatest crime writer of our
time, perhaps ever” (New York Times
Book Review). Cat Chaser is one of
them. A gripping, lightning-paced
tale of an ex-soldier-turned Florida
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motel owner whose dangerous affair
with the mistress of a Dominican
general in exile—a former death squad
leader—threatens to have lethal
consequences…especially when drugs,
double-cross, and murderous mob thugs
are added into the mix. A classic
thriller from crime fiction master
who first brought us U.S. Marshal
Raylan Givens, currently of TV’s
Justified, Cat Chaser proves once
more that when the true greats of
mystery and suspense are
mentioned—John D. MacDonald, Dashiell
Hammett, James M. Cain, Robert
Parker, et al—Elmore Leonard tops the
list.
Mrs. Piggle Wiggle Boxed Set Betty
MacDonald 1986-03-01 The first new
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle book in 50 years,
this volume includes The Just-OneMore-TV Show Cure, a never-beforepublished story by original author
Betty MacDonald, and seven more
delightful tales written by Betty's
daughter, Anne. Illustrations.
Ballet Shoes Noel Streatfeild
2018-11-06 Three orphan girls. A pair
of pink slippers. A lifetime in the
spotlight. Read the classic that has
captivated generations! Pauline,
Petrova, and Posy love their quiet
life together. They are orphans who
have been raised as sisters, and when
their new family needs money, the
girls want to help. They decide to
join the Children's Academy of
Dancing and Stage Training to earn
their keep. Each girl works hard
following her dream. Pauline is
destined for the movies. Posy is a
born dancer. And Petrova? She finds
she'd rather be a pilot than perform
a pirouette. This beautiful
children's classic is perfect for
girls who love to dream about ballet,
friendship, and finding their own
special talents. Adult readers may
remember them as the "Shoes" books
from You've Got Mail!
Anybody Can Do Anything Betty
MacDonald 2016-11-01 “The best thing
about the Depression was the way it
reunited our family and gave my
sister Mary a real opportunity to
prove that anybody can do anything,
especially Betty.” After surviving
both the failed chicken farm - and
marriage - immortalized in The Egg
hello-mrs-piggle-wiggle-betty-macdonald

and I, Betty MacDonald returns to
live with her mother and desperately
searches to find a job to support her
two young daughters. With the help of
her older sister Mary, Anybody Can Do
Anything recounts her failed, and
often hilarious, attempts to find
work during the Great Depression.
No Jumping on the Bed! Tedd Arnold
2012-04 Walter lives near the top
floor of a tall apartment building
where, one night, his habit of
jumping on his bed leads to a
tumultuous fall through floor after
floor, collecting occupants all the
way down, in a fully reillustrated
25th anniversary edition of the
beloved classic.
Gooney Bird Greene Lois Lowry
2010-04-01 From the moment Gooney
Bird Greene arrives at Watertower
Elementary School, her fellow secondgraders are intrigued by her unique
sense of style and her unusual
lunches. So when story time arrives,
the choice is unanimous: they want to
hear about Gooney Bird Greene. And
that suits her just fine, because, as
it turns out, Gooney Bird has quite a
few interesting and “absolutely true”
stories to tell. Through Gooney Bird
and her tales, acclaimed author Lois
Lowry introduces young readers to the
concepts and elements of
storytelling. By demonstrating some
of the simple techniques that reveal
the extraordinary in everyday events,
this book will encourage the
storyteller in everyone.
Missy Piggle-Wiggle and the Whatever
Cure Ann M. Martin 2016-09-06 Mrs.
Piggle-Wiggle has gone away
unexpectedly and left her niece,
Missy Piggle-Wiggle, in charge of the
Upside-Down House and the beloved
animals who live there: Lester the
pig, Wag the dog, and Penelope the
parrot, among others. Families in
town soon realize that like her
great-aunt, Missy Piggle-Wiggle has
inventive cures for all sorts of
childhood (mis)behavior: The Whatever
Cure and the Just-a-Minute Cure, for
instance. What is a stressed out
parent to do? Why, call Missy PiggleWiggle, of course! New York Timesbestselling author Ann Martin brings
her signature warmth and comic genius
to a new character. And artist Ben
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Hatke brings it all to life!
Flora and the Flamingo Molly Idle
2014-10-28 A 2014 Caldecott Honor
Book In this innovative wordless
picture book with interactive flaps,
Flora and her graceful flamingo
friend explore the trials and joys of
friendship through an elaborate
synchronized dance. With a twist, a
turn, and even a flop, these unlikely
friends learn at last how to dance
together in perfect harmony. Full of
humor and heart, this stunning
performance (and splashy ending!)
will have readers clapping for more!
Double tap the flaps to open and
close them, swipe the corners of the
book to turn from page to page, and
activate the soundtrack to listen to
the music while you read your new
ebook!
The Plague and I Betty MacDonald
2016-11-01 “Getting tuberculosis in
the middle of your life is like
starting downtown to do a lot of
urgent errands and being hit by a
bus. When you regain consciousness
you remember nothing about the urgent
errands. You can’t even remember
where you were going.” Thus begins
Betty MacDonald’s memoir of her year
in a sanatorium just outside Seattle
battling the “White Plague.”
MacDonald uses her offbeat humor to
make the most of her time in the TB
sanatorium—making all of us laugh in
the process.
Nancy and Plum Betty Bard MacDonald
2011 Two orphaned sisters are sent to
live at a boarding home run by the
cruel and greedy Mrs. Monday, where
they dream about someday having
enough to eat and being able to
experience a real Christmas.
Missy Piggle-Wiggle and the Won'tWalk-the-Dog Cure Ann M. Martin
2017-09-05 Even though Missy PiggleWiggle is preoccupied with repairing
her Upside-Down House that was
damaged in a storm, she always finds
time to administer her magical cures
that rid children in Little Spring
Valley of their unwanted habits and
misbehavior.
Murder in the Middle Pasture John R.
Erickson 1999 When a calf is
murdered, Hank, a wily cowdog and
head of ranch security, pursues a
gang of wild dogs and a clan of
hello-mrs-piggle-wiggle-betty-macdonald

coyotes to find the killer.
Henry and the Clubhouse Beverly
Cleary 2009-10-06 Fiery Ramona Quimby
and the well-meaning Henry Huggins
may clash, but in this delightful and
hilarious novel by Newbery
Medal–winning author Beverly Cleary,
it's an unlikely compromise that wins
the day. Henry and his friends are
building a no-girls-allowed
clubhouse. With a private space of
their own, and a top-secret password
required for entry, the boys are
relieved to finally have a hang-out
spot they don't have to share. But
Henry's about to find out that
nothing—not even a sign—will keep
gutsy Ramona out of their
clubhouse…and her retaliation may
just ruin Henry's newspaper career.
Don't miss the beloved classic Henry
Huggins books from Beverly Cleary.
These are truly timeless classics
that stand the test of time and still
leave readers 7-13 smiling.
Ladybug Girl and Bumblebee Boy Jacky
Davis 2009 Lulu, dressed as Ladybug
Girl, goes to the playground and
makes new friends, including
Bumblebee Boy.
The Chocolate Factory Ghost David
O'Connell 2018-04-05 Archie McBudge
knows his lucky underpants must
really work, because when he and his
mum are summoned to Honeystone Hall
in the remote Scottish village of
Dundoodle, they find Archie has
inherited not only the enormous hall,
but the whole of the world-famous
McBudge Confectionery Company from
Great-Uncle Archibald. That's a new
home, a fortune and a lifetime's
supply of treats rolled into one! But
all is not well in Dundoodle, and
when Archie reads the mysterious
letter his great-uncle left him, he
finds himself on a quest to save his
family's company from ruin. With the
help of his new friends Fliss and
Billy, Archie has to try to figure
out the puzzles of Honeystone before
his sweet future melts away like an
ice lolly in the sun! Fans of How to
Train Your Dragon and Tilly and the
Time Machine will be hungry for this
delicious mystery full of weird
clues, strange creatures, malevolent
relatives and lots and lots of
SWEETS!
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Looking for Betty MacDonald Paula
Becker 2017-05-01 Betty Bard
MacDonald (1907–1958), the bestselling author of The Egg and I and
the classic Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle
children’s books, burst onto the
literary scene shortly after the end
of World War II. Readers embraced her
memoir of her years as a young bride
operating a chicken ranch on
Washington’s Olympic Peninsula, and
The Egg and I sold its first million
copies in less than a year. The
public was drawn to MacDonald’s
vivacity, her offbeat humor, and her
irreverent take on life. In 1947, the
book was made into a movie starring
Fred MacMurray and Claudette Colbert,
and spawned a series of films
featuring MacDonald's Ma and Pa
Kettle characters. MacDonald followed
up the success of The Egg and I with
the creation of Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle, a
magical woman who cures children of
their bad habits, and with three
additional memoirs: The Plague and I
(chronicling her time in a
tuberculosis sanitarium just outside
Seattle), Anybody Can Do Anything
(recounting her madcap attempts to
find work during the Great
Depression), and Onions in the Stew
(about her life raising two teenage
daughters on Vashon Island). Author
Paula Becker was granted full access
to Betty MacDonald’s archives,
including materials never before seen
by any researcher. Looking for Betty
MacDonald, a biography of this
endearing Northwest storyteller,
reveals the story behind the memoirs
and the difference between the real
Betty MacDonald and her literary
persona. Watch the book trailer:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_Lr6i
VK4zWk
Pinkalicious: Story Time Victoria
Kann 2016-05-10 Stay tuned for a
brand-new show coming in winter 2018
to PBS Kids: Pinkalicious &
Peterrific! #1 New York Times
bestselling author Victoria Kann is
back with a new I Can Read story
featuring Pinkalicious! Pinkalicious
is surprised when the author of her
favorite series, the Princess Plum
books, turns out to be a man and not
a princess! But after talking to him,
she is inspired to write her own
hello-mrs-piggle-wiggle-betty-macdonald

stories—and when she finds herself
daydreaming about her ideas in class,
Pinkalicious’s teacher decides to
have a writing festival. Beginning
readers will love seeing how
Pinkalicious uses her imagination to
write a pinkamazing story in this I
Can Read adventure! This is a Level
One I Can Read book, which means it’s
perfect for children learning to
sound out words and sentences.
The Egg And I Betty MacDonald
2015-11-06 When Betty MacDonald
married a marine and moved to a small
chicken farm on the Olympic Peninsula
in Washington State, she was largely
unprepared for the rigors of life in
the wild. With no running water, no
electricity, a house in need of
constant repair, and days that ran
from four in the morning to nine at
night, the MacDonalds had barely a
moment to put their feet up and
relax. And then came the children.
Yet through every trial and
pitfall—through chaos and
catastrophe—this indomitable family
somehow, mercifully, never lost its
sense of humor. A beloved literary
treasure for more than half a
century, Betty MacDonald’s The Egg
and I is a heartwarming and
uproarious account of adventure and
survival on an American
frontier.—Print Ed.
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle's Magic Betty
MacDonald 2007-08-14 Seven families
are helped out by Mrs. PiggleWiggle's magic cures when they are
faced with thought-you-saiders,
tattletales, bad table manners,
interrupters, heedless breakers,
never-want-to-go-to-schoolers, and
wadde-I-doers.
Hello, Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle Betty
MacDonald 2007-08 Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle
has a way with children good and bad.
This time she must deal with a bully,
a slow-poke, a cry-baby and a showoff.
While Mama Had a Quick Little Chat
Amy Reichert 2005-06 While Rose's
mother has a "quick chat" on the
telephone, Rose is supposed to get
ready for bed but finds she is
hosting a party instead.
The Moffats Eleanor Estes 2001
Relates the adventures and
misadventures of the four Moffat
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children living with their widowed
mother in a yellow house on New
Dollar Street in the small town of
Cranbury, Connecticut.
The Egg and I Betty MacDonald
2016-11-01 “A work of real comic
genius. . . . A wonderful, funny,
warm, honest book, and, to use a much
overused word, a classic.” –Michael
Korda, author of Country Matters When
Betty MacDonald married a marine and
moved to a small chicken farm on the
Olympic Peninsula in Washington
State, she was largely unprepared for
the rigors of life in the wild. With
no running water, no electricity, a
house in need of constant repair, and
days that ran from four in the
morning to nine at night, the
MacDonalds had barely a moment to put
their feet up and relax. And then
came the children. Yet through every
trial and pitfall—through chaos and
catastrophe—this indomitable family
somehow, mercifully, never lost its
sense of humor. A beloved literary
treasure for more than half a
century, Betty MacDonald's The Egg
and I is a heartwarming and
uproarious account of adventure and
survival on an American frontier.
The Haunting of Grade Three Grace
Maccarone 1988-01-01 The thirdgraders of Elmwood Elementary School
have to spend the school year at the
Blackwell mansion. And it's haunted!
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle's Won't-take-abath Cure Betty Bard MacDonald 1997
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle suggests the
radish cure for Patsy's bad habit of
not taking a bath.
Betty Anne Wellman 2016-03-30 In 1945
Betty MacDonald published The Egg and
I, a lightly fictionalized account of
her life as the wife of a chicken
farmer in the remote American
Northwest in the 1920s. The book was
an immediate success, selling a
million copies in less than a year,
and was eventually translated into
over thirty languages. It has never
been out of print. This is Betty's
story.
Global Baby Bedtimes The Global Fund
for Children 2015-08-04 Babies get
ready for bed differently around the
world, but they are all cuddled,
snuggled, and loved! Part of the
best-selling Global Babies series.
hello-mrs-piggle-wiggle-betty-macdonald

Good night, global babies! Babies
love to look at babies and this
bright collection of photos is a
ticket to an around-the-world
journey. From Panama to Peru, Vietnam
to Argentina, each of the sixteen
colorful photos in Global Baby
Bedtimes is a glimpse into a new
country and culture. Celebrate
(quietly!) different bedtime routines
and introduce babies and toddlers to
their global neighbors as they all
get ready to say “goodnight.” A
perfect baby shower gift or first
book for the toddler in your life.
Part of the proceeds from this book’s
sales will be donated to the Global
Fund for Children to support
innovative community-based
organizations that serve the world’s
most vulnerable children and youth.
All-of-a-Kind Family Uptown Sydney
Taylor 2013-05-29 Fans of Laura
Ingalls Wilder's Little House books
will enjoy a citified version as
Sydney Taylor gives a charming
glimpse at a time when daily life was
very different, but family and faith
were surprisingly the same. After
moving uptown to the Bronx, the
charming All-of-a-Kind Family have a
new home, new neighbors and new
friends. There's always something
exciting going on. Ella misses Jules
who has joined the Army, Henny spills
tea on a dress she borrowed without
asking, Sarah works to win a prize at
school, Charlotte takes the elevated
train without paying her fare, Gertie
makes a pancake, and Charlie is
terrified when he meets Santa Claus!
And things are are especially busy as
Mother has gone into the hospital,
and everyone must help out to make
the house run smoothly. Generations
of readers have loved growing up with
the five Jewish girls whose trials
and triumphs are as recognizable
today as they were a hundred years
ago. This fourth title of the series
follows the girls as they grow into
much more independent young women,
and younger brother Charlie keeps
everyone on their toes.
I Got a "D" in Salami Henry Winkler
2006-01-01 Antics ensue after Hank
throws his report card into a meat
grinder.
Hello, Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle! Chad Henry
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2016 Hello, Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle!
brings the uproarious stories of
Betty MacDonald and her heroine, Mrs.
Piggle-Wiggle, to the musical stage.
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle lives on the
outskirts of town with her parrot,
Penelope, in an upside-down house
built by her husband, a pirate - a
house which is usually overrun with
children playing, painting, digging
in the yard, playing dress-up, and
generally having a wonderful time.
Mrs. Piggle-Wiggle loves children,
and she especially loves helping
children and families who are having
such difficulties as fighting and

hello-mrs-piggle-wiggle-betty-macdonald

quarreling, interrupting, displaying
bad table manners, clumsiness,
rudeness and problems with picking up
their rooms or takng a bath. Mrs. P.
understands kids in a way that no one
else can, and her pirate's chest of
magical cures and her imaginative and
slyly humorous ways to solve problems
never fail to save the day. Rousing
songs, dances, dream sequences and
high comedy make this a family
favorite - a show that appeals to
parents almost as much as children.
Your family will share laughter and
music together and will surely
recognize themselves in a least one
of these hilarious episodes.
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